
From: Dusty Pilkington
To: "Sheryl Dotson"
Subject: RE: Letter from us
Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 12:51:00 PM

Thanks!
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Sheryl Dotson [mailto:Sdotson@gcpud.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 12:14 PM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Cc: Nicole Ogan (ogannicl@gmail.com)
Subject: RE: Letter from us
 
I will have the Ellensburg Boat Club send you another copy of their application. 
 
Sheryl
 
 

From: Dusty Pilkington [mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 11:42 AM
To: Sheryl Dotson <Sdotson@gcpud.org>
Subject: RE: Letter from us
 
Sheryl,
 
It would help me t know specifics of their application. Could you forward me a copy of the JARPA so
that I can determine specifics under our SMP?
 
Thanks,
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
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From: Sheryl Dotson [mailto:Sdotson@gcpud.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 11:38 AM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Cc: Nicole Ogan (ogannicl@gmail.com)
Subject: RE: Letter from us
 
The Ellensburg Boat Club submitted a JARPA application to the county for an existing dock built and
a proposal for development of a pedestrian trail on Grant PUD shoreline properties.  Grant PUD is in
need of a shoreline exemption letter or any permits which may be needed for these projects to
remain or to be built.  I suspect since the dock is existing, it will be a grandfathered use under the
county’s updated SMP and I believe the trail is outside the 200 foot jurisdiction.  Grant PUD is
requesting compliance with all environmental permitting which may be required for these projects
in order to bring land uses on our property into compliance with our new hydroelectric license
requirements for shoreline management of our properties. 
 
If these uses are exempt from permitting, then we just need confirmation from the county and any
other agencies.  The US Corp will be providing us with a similar letter. 
 
Thanks, Sheryl
 
Sheryl Dotson, Property Services Supervisor
Grant County PUD
Natural Resources Dept., Lands & Recreation
P.O. Box 878, Ephrata, WA 98823
Office: 509-754-5014
Cell: 509-750-1988
sdotson@gcpud.org
www.gcpud.org
 
 

From: Dusty Pilkington [mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 10:27 AM
To: Sheryl Dotson <Sdotson@gcpud.org>
Cc: rogan@a1petro.com
Subject: Letter from us
 
Ms. Dotson,
 
Greetings. Kittitas County Community Development Services here. A gentleman came in today
asking about a letter the GCPUD will need stating that no permits or exemptions are needed for a
project. Could you give me further info on the project, so I can accurately write such a letter?
 
Thanks,
 
 

mailto:Sdotson@gcpud.org
mailto:ogannicl@gmail.com
mailto:sdotson@gcpud.org
http://www.gcpud.org/
mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:Sdotson@gcpud.org
mailto:rogan@a1petro.com


 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 
 

Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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